
 

 

COACH’S REPORT GIVEN BY COACH WHITE 

Coach reported that the state will release the schedules on March 21.  He’s going to try to have the summer 

schedule done soon.   

Coach talked a little more on the topic of holding a football camp for moms!  It will be a fun time for moms to 

learn more about the game of football and possibly get to put on some equipment and run through some drills.  

There will be a small fee to be determined with proceeds going to a local charity that benefits women.  This is 

something they do at the U of I and it goes over well. 

TREASURER’S REPORT GIVEN BY BETHANY BEATTY  

Treasurer reported that there has been no change in the account since last month, so we are still in good shape 

for the startup of the 2018-2019 season.   

BOOSTER CLUB REPORT GIVEN BY THERESA HARRISON 

The Annual Booster Club Golf Fundraiser has been scheduled for July 13th.  If we fulfill all 4 of our duties, we 

can raise some funds for our program.  These four duties include: one team of 4, one sponsorship, one 

volunteer to help work the tournament, and one auction basket.  Our football budget is based solely on the 

commitment of our parents to volunteer for these opportunities and we appreciate all of the help our parents 

give to ensure we have a great program for our children.  

METRO YOUTH FOOTBALL ASSOCIATION SCHOLARSHIPS 

Each year the Metro Youth Football Association awards a scholarship to previous Metro Youth Tackle  

Program Participants.  They are hoping to have the applications ready by March 13th.  The criteria for this 

scholarship is that the applicant participated in the Metro Youth Football Tackle Program and continued to 

play football through his/her high school years.  This is for current high school juniors (2019 graduates). 

COMMUNITY SERVICE IDEAS  

Jeff has been in contact with a community organization that works with aging citizens to provide outdoor 

clean up services at their residences.  Tentative date for this is April 21st with a rain date of May 5th.  We will 

have teams of approximately 5 players with an adult at each residence.  Sign up genius will go out closer to 

event.  We will once again participate in the Honor Flight Pull for Honor, as well as the Football 101 Camp that 

Coach White spoke about. 

FUNDRAISERS  
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Blitz Cards are our biggest fundraiser.  The board will meet with Todd from Adrenaline to start working on 

the vendors that will be on the card this year.  Meeting suggested that we look at adding St. Andrews Golf, 

Pancheros, Fuzzy’s Tacos, Moe’s, Vito’s, and Weather Vane.  Want to keep Hy-Vee and Theisen’s on the card. 

 

Apparel Update 

Both designs have been approved.  Apparel orders will be done online this year.  Meeting decided to 

try to have the ordering window open a little longer since we will only do it once.  More information 

will be available as we get closer to summer and football season. 

Meeting Dates/Times 

We discussed the option of alternating meeting nights due to some parents not being able to attend on 

Wednesdays.  It was decided that it may be too confusing and that we should keep the meetings on the 

first Wednesday of each month at 6:00 p.m.  We can revisit this again if needed. 

 

NEXT MEETING IS April 4th @ 6:00 P.M. in Kennedy’s Upper IMC 

Meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 


